Zoom Bombing  
We sincerely apologize to the attendees at one of our Fall PTSA events for the Zoom bombing. We are taking this computer trespass very seriously and have consulted with school administrators and local law enforcement. As an immediate result, we are making the following changes:  instituting a Zoom waiting room, not allowing attendees to change their names, and not allowing attendees to unmute themselves (they will have to ask the host). We already do not allow screen sharing and annotation by attendees.  We will continue to discuss our security options internally.  As a PTSA, we want our areas to be safe places while making our events as accessible as possible. 
The Issaquah High PTSA supports the positive, inclusive, and welcoming environment at Issaquah High School. We stand against racism, sexism and all other forms of bigotry and intolerance.  
Sara Torelli, the IHS Mental Health Counselor, has suggested this article. 
Help Guide: Emotional and Psychological Trauma (PDF)
The Issaquah School District has provided the following resources for dealing with hate.  
ISD Resources for Teaching Tolerance 
Dear Educators: Responding to Students Using the N-Word 
ISD Racial Trauma Resources 

